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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

May 31, 2023...San Clemente, California... The San Clemente City Council condemns the
disgusting actions of a group of local high school students resulting in an attack on two Marines
near the Pier in San Clemente. Swift action was taken to review all evidence and ensure those
complicit in this incident face responsibility for their crimes. Today, nine local students were
identified as participating in the attack. Five of the students were booked into Juvenile Detention
and will face felony charges, the other four students were cited with misdemeanor assault
charges. The investigation is ongoing and more charges could be filed.

As your elected officials, we want to assure you that nothing is more important than
public safety. The use of overtime and other strategies to increase the public safety presence
in the community has been authorized. Furthermore, at the last City Council meeting, the City
Council approved an increase in the number of Sheriff Deputies in San Clemente.

There have been social media posts, press reports, and countless other
communications regarding the events that led to the attack. While this information is important
and should not be disregarded, nothing warrants the violence displayed by those involved in

the incident.
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We are deeply concerned that these attacks originated with local high school students
and that in addition to the brutal attack, racial epithets were used. These activities are in no way
indicative of the overwhelming majority of the great students in our schools or the culture of this
incredible community. The City will engage with our partners from the Sheriff's Department and
the local schools to discuss ideas for eliminating these types of incidents in the future. Our best
wishes and deepest condolences go out to the Marines and their families and we sincerely

thank them for their service.
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